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L(_ ENGINEERS,INC. July 11, 2001
BEI Job, No. 201064

Ms. Eva Chu

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, 2nd Floor
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Subject: Modified Bore Locations for J”‘
Phase II Subsurface Investigation Workplan d g )
819-823 East 12* Street 7
Oakland, California
STID # 6139

Dear Ms. Chu:

The purpose of this letter is to document our telephone conversation of July 10, 2001, After reviewing the Alameda
County Health Care Services Agency (ACHCS A) workplan approval letter dated July 2, 2001, and visiting the site
to mark for Underground Service Alert, Blymyer Engineers, Inc. believes it is appropriate to relocate the proposed
location of bore B-8 to the location of the former sump (Figure 2). The intent of bores B-7 and B-8 is to obtain
worst-case contaminant concentrations. The location of the sump is reasonably a worst-case location, and the
relocation of bore B-8 will investigate the sump. The distance between the two proposed locations for bore B-8
is approximately 15 feet, a relatively small distance.

As you suggested in your conversation with Mr. Robert Mintz, a shallow soil sample will be collected from the
former location of bore B-8. The sample will be collected at a depth of 2.0 to 2.5 feet below surface grade.
Additionally, a sample will be collected from bore B-7 at a similar depth. The samples will be analyzed for the five
LUFT metals in an attempt to determine the depth of metal impact at the site.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mark Detterman at (510) 521-3773.

Sincerely,

Blymyer Engineers, Inc.
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Mark Detlerman, CE(G. 1788
Senior Geologist . \
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Michael S. Lewis
Vice President, Technical Services

Enclosures: Figure 2 Site Plan

c: Mzr. Robert Mintz, Robert Mintz Design Studio
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